
  
  
NEWSLETTER – PARTNERSHIP WITH THE PIZZA SALVATORÉ RESTAURANT CHAIN 

  
May 22nd, 2024  
 

 

Dear Members,  

 

We are very pleased to share with you a new partnership between the Pizza 

Salvatoré restaurant chain and APER. As we are constantly looking for benefits for 

our members and to improve the quality of our services, we have entered into an 

agreement allowing you to obtain a 5% discount on all orders placed online on the 

website: www.salvatore.com  or the mobile app using the promo code: APER15. It is 

important to note that this partnership will allow APER to collect a 10% dividend on 

the total amount of sales (before taxes, delivery fees and tips) made using the promo 

code APER15. You will understand that the amounts raised through this dividend will 

be redistributed to our members by diversifying our service offering. It is also 

important to note that the promo code applies in all Pizza Salvatoré restaurants in 

Quebec, Ontario and New-Brunswick. 

 

We would like to thank Pizza Salvatoré for this great partnership! 

 

TEAM APER association@aper.qc.ca 

 

http://www.salvatore.com/
mailto:association@aper.qc.ca

